
Hello!  
 
I hope you all enjoyed your summer and spent some extra time with your 
families. For those of you who are new, a little information about myself. I have 
always loved art and have been doodling, drawing, painting and basically doing 
anything to express my creative side for as long as I can remember. Following high 
school, I graduated from The School of Advertising Art, currently known as The 
Modern College of Design. After working for a couple of years designing 
monuments and memorials, I took some time off to care for my family. During 
that time, I enjoyed doing freelance artwork, my favorite of which was painting 
children’s murals. In my free time now days, you can often find me immersed in 
the pages of my sketchbook creating whimsical creatures with my watercolor 
markers. I am blessed to be able to balance my work at the Hayner Center, while 
also teaching art to students at Troy Christian Elementary School and The Miami 
County Cooperative Learning Center.  
 
My goal with the Home School Art Program is to help the students build a strong 
art foundation, teach basic art and design principles, as well as expose students to 
art history and famous artists and art styles. My lesson plans will cover a variety 
of mediums and techniques.  
 
A place for your child can be reserved by registering online or stopping by the 
Hayner Center anytime. Pre-payment is required.  
 
If you know of anyone who might be interested in taking home school art, I 
would really appreciate it if you pass along the information for my classes or 
have them contact the Hayner Center or myself directly.  
 
I hope your child will join us and I look forward to a great semester! Please feel 
free to call or text me with any questions at 937-216-4999.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dawn (Flory) Babylon 
 


